
 

June 4, 2017  

Day of Pentecost 

Union Cross Moravian Church 
“A Christian Family seeking to reflect God’s Love” 

Chimes 

Call to Worship 
Dwight Deal 

Scripture Reading – Acts 2 

Page 170 
Installation of New Members 

Welcome and Announcements 

Pastoral Prayer 

Sharing our Gifts with the Lord 

Offertory Hymn 
Wind of the Spirit - Govenor 

Page 95 
Liturgy for Pentecost 

Page 222 
Service for Holy Communion 

Benedictions 

 

 

 

Pastor: Rev. Russell Williams  Organist/Pianist: Janice Reich 
Choir Director: Phyllis Long  Alice Linville 



Today 

  8:00  AM Praise Team Rehearsal 

  9:00  AM Contemporary Worship Service 

  9:45  AM Sunday School Opening 

10:00  AM Sunday School Class 

11:00  AM Worship Service 

 Confirmation Class 

   3:30  PM Youth Ice Cream Social 

   4:30  PM Joy Group 

  Monday 

    6:30 PM Joint Board Meeting 

Tuesday 

    9:45 PM Circle # 3 Meeting 

    7:00 PM Circle #2 Meeting 

Wednesday 

     7:00 PM  Adult Choir Practice 

Friday 

 Joy Group Lock-in 

 

 The flowers today are given in loving memory of  
Noble and Bronna Tucker by Terry, Jane, Martha, 

Shelia and their families. 

Announcements 

They’re here! -If you had your picture taken or 

submitted a picture for the directory, you will find 

your directory, with your name on it, in the 

fellowship hall on the table. 

Interested in taking a Mission Trip? -The 

Farmhouse at Fry’s Valley in Ohio offers a 

complete immersion in rural life. Learn the joys, 

challenges, issues and importance of farming and 

of feeding the world. Lend a hand by bottle 

feeding a calf, riding along on a tractor, working at 

the regional food pantry, picking or planting crops, 

all the while taking in the wonders of God’s 

creation and growing in your sense of 

Today 

Sunday School 
Opening 

Dwight Deal 

Infant Nursery 
Catherine and 
Tony Draper 

Preschool Nursery 
Dee McGee 
 Tot Noel 

Custodial Check 
Kim Craver 
Lisa Willard 

 
Greeters-Narthex 
Ronnie and Linda 

Sisk 

Greeter Vestibule 
Linda Motsinger 

Ushers for June 
Doug Vaughn 
Terry Tucker 

Next Sunday 

Sunday School 
Opening 

Karen Harris 

Infant Nursery 
Sarah Draper 

Jessica Williams 

Preschool Nursery 
Jennifer and 

Michaela Smith 

Custodial Check 
Lisa Willard 
Cindy Pruitt 

 
Greeters-Narthex 
Ronnie and Linda 

Sisk 

Greeter Vestibule 
Linda Motsinger 

Ushers for July 
David Kapp 

John Woodard 



stewardship. If this interests you, contact Cindy Pruitt. (You can get 

more information about the farm experience in the April issue of “The 

Moravian” magazine.)  

Ice Cream Social-There will be an organizational meeting and ice 

cream social this afternoon at 3:30 for all the youth who will be 

participating in Youth Sunday on June 18th.  The meeting/social will 

take place in the fellowship hall. 

Graduates! Planning for Graduate Recognition Sunday has begun. 

Please contact the church office by Wednesday with information about 

your recent or upcoming graduation from high school, community 

college, or university. Graduation Sunday will be next Sunday during the 

11 AM Worship Service. 

Community Flea Market-Next Saturday-(on June 10th) from 8 until 

noon there will be a community flea market.  If you’d like to rent a space 

the fee is $25 for a 10’ outside space and $35 for a minimum of 8’x12’ 

covered space (includes picnic table for covered spaces.) The church 

will not be collecting items for sale.  If you have items to sale join 

your neighbors and rent a space. All sales proceeds from space rentals 

will go to Annabelle McKinney, who is waiting on a liver transplant and 

the UC Backpack Food program.  

Finishing Touches- On Saturday June 10th, come have breakfast at the 

Flea Market and then help us put the finishing touches on the Mission 

House.  It will be our “move in” date for furniture and necessities. If you 

have furniture to donate, please let Cindy Pruitt know today.  We hope 

to have a new guest by the end of the month so let’s get ready for the 

official christening.  

 Prayer Request Updates  

Please add:  Gary Motsinger who suffered a stroke this past week. 
Barbara Lauten, who had gallstone surgery. 
Lauren Deal, who is having eye problems. 
Tom Mitchell, a friend of Tony and Catherine Draper.  
Sydney Tesh’s grandmother, Adrianna Church, who is 
battling lung cancer. 

 
Ongoing prayer requests can be found in the Church Newsletter. 

Any prayer requests or updates can be submitted either by 

email (ucmc@unioncrossmoravian.org) or by contacting the church 

office (336-769-2411).  

mailto:ucmc@unioncrossmoravian.org


 

Looking Forward 

June 10 Flea Market 8-Noon 

 Final Workday before new guest at the Mission House 

June 11 Graduation Sunday 

June 13 Women’s General Meeting 7 PM 

June 14 Adult Choir Practice 

June 18 Youth Sunday and Father’s Day 

June 19-23 Vacation Bible School 6-8 PM 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor’s Office 336-986-9406 

Dee McGee, Secretary: 336-769-2411; 

The Secretarial hours are from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., M-F 

Visit our Web Site at www.unioncross.org 

Attendance Last Week  
Contemporary Service     28 
Sunday School                      55 
11 AM Worship Service    127 

 

 

 

Our Generosity 
Last Week $2427 
Mission Fund $1000 

05/21 $3032 
05/14 $4508 
05/07 $5227 
04/30 $4233 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Watchword for the Week is from 1 Corinthians  

Paul wrote: Now there are varieties of gifts, but the same Spirit; 

and there are varieties of services but the same Lord.  

 

http://www.unioncross.org/

